
Dear fellow students 
My name is Tilde Dalberg, and I am running for election as a female student 
representative for the University Board at NMBU. I am 22 years old, and have 
been here in Ås for four years. I have a bachelor's degree in international 
environment and development studies, in addition to the fact that I have held a 
one-year position as a member of the Student Parliament's Student Board (AU), 
and will now take a master's degree here. I do not feel finished working to 
represent you as students, and wish to continue with this in the University 
Board. 
With a position on the university board, I will apply what I have learned and 
experienced, not only as a member of AU, but also as a student. In the year that has passed now, I 
have sat on and led several committees, committees and groups, both in student democracy and at 
the university, which has given me a completely unique insight into how NMBU and a university are 
run. This insight is of great benefit to a board such as the University Board. In my position at AU, it has 
also been incredibly important for me to use the experiences I have as a student, in addition to 
listening to the student voice. This will still be important to me if you choose me. 
The most important thing about being a student representative is as simple as representing the 
students. We have a student democracy for a reason, and that is for your voice to be heard. I will 
therefore take the time to familiarize myself with what the students think about the issues raised, and 
listen to your opinions. I will also continue the work that has been done to make the student 
representatives on the University Board visible and easily accessible so that it will be possible to 
contact us. Something I am really passionate about is that all students should see and feel heard, 
which in turn will lead to the best possible student life for as many people as possible. 
 
I have held two positions in AU, both as marketing responsible and as a member. In these positions, I 
have worked to make it easier to express one's opinion, this by making the Student Parliament even 
more visible, and making it easier to understand .. I have also led the learning environment committee 
and worked with issues such as marking World Day for mental health and with a project around 
revising the campus plan. Another thing I have worked for is to focus on mental health, and for the 
municipality to continue to give money to the health station for young people and students. The list of 
issues I have worked for is long, and it would have been incredibly exciting to try something new and 
work on issues that concern me on a more strategic level in the University Board. 
There are several issues I am concerned with, and I will mention four of them here. The core of all 
these cases is that I want all students to feel good, and get the most out of their time here at NMBU. 
Firstly, I am concerned that we should be the “University of Sustainability”, and that environmental, 
social and economic sustainability should be seen in everything we do. We should continue to work to 
become a leader in this in research, and it will also be visible in teaching. 
Secondly, it is important to work for the community, where everyone is included and feels welcome, 
regardless of whether you are an international or newly moved veterinary student. 
The next thing I think is important is to learn from the experiences we have gained in the corona 
situation, and that we use these to further develop the digital aids and teaching. 
A fourth thing I am concerned about is that there must still be a focus on veterinary students when 
they come here. 
 
Last but not least, a good learning environment is incredibly important. This includes good mental 
health among the students, good learning spaces, to support the nice study environment we have 
here, with teams, organizations and associations, and a good warning systems. 
If you want a student voice that is really passionate about the student being heard, then I hope you 
will give me the confidence by voting for me. I have a good insight into how the university is run, a 
good overview of the administration and student life here on Ås, how the Student Democracy is built 
up and how to use it to our advantage. Also, please feel free to get in touch if you have any questions 
or issues you want to discuss. 


